PTO Meeting
February 17, 2016
Colfax Cafeteria

Abbie Campsie, PTO President, started the meeting at 6:21PM
President Update:
- Welcome new families.
- Delay ByLaws update vote until next month.
- 3 successful ski trips thus far with the 4th one coming up however need chaperones.
Excellent turnout with 65 skiers!
- PA4P! Please purchase tickets, it is a wonderful evening and for a great cause. It helps to
cover the cost of the PTO sponsored classroom events, i.e. $3000 for Frick
Environmental for 4th grade.

Jennifer Ganger, VP of Fundraiser
Fundraiser Report:
- PA4P is this Saturday. Auction and Party!! (Jenny distributed ticket/flyer) You pay now
(at the meeting) or at the door on Saturday via cash/check/credit card. Lots of Live
Auction items.
- Jenny described the auction items/baskets. Wonderful and exciting items!
- Hope to see you Saturday!!

Marjorie Carlson, Treasurer

Treasurer Report:
- Finances from January overview.
- Move money from Paypal for Ask Drive
- Donations to Library Fund still coming in.

Abbie Campsie on behalf of Julie Wilson, VP of Communications
Communications Update:
- January Communicator hopefully should be distributed in a couple of weeks or so.

Heather Sendera, VP of Events
Events Update:
- Talent Show coming up, Friday March 11th. Tryouts scheduled for February 24th &
25th.
- P4P Student Artwork - samples of the artwork was on display at the meeting.

Abbie Campsie on behalf of Sukanya Srinivasan, Middle Level Parent Rep
Middle Level Update:
- More fundraiser to come to help with ML trip - Peppi Hoagies & Yankee Candle.



Tiffany Stuckey, Volunteer Coordinator
Volunteer Update:

- P4P, parent involvement/volunteers needed. It's a wonderful event and to support it is a
huge benefit. This directly effects your children.
Meeting adjourned 6:43pm
Respectfully Submitted,

Yolanda Frank
Colfax PTO, Secretary



